
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This fencing will allow areas of 
grassland to grow without rabbit 
grazing so that wildflowers can be 
encouraged to flower and reseed.  

No footpaths (statutory or 
unofficial) will be blocked by the 
fencing and you will be able to 
see close up what flowers appear. 

 

This work is a direct result of the advice FOHW has received from Plantlife, 
aimed at improving the wildflower and grassland habitats on Hell Wath and 
has the agreement of North Yorkshire Council. 

In the next few weeks volunteers will be installing fencing in Areas D and A on 
the map below. Updates will be posted on the website (use QR code above) 

The fencing in D will be temporary (removed at the end of the season) and the 
fencing in A will stay for a longer period of time. 
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